
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/8/2024 5:45:26 PM

First name: Paul

Last name: Howard

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I agree with the removal of permits of the "ANILCA" cabin structures in question in "Wildeness"

designated areas. There already been too much human activity buzzing around in wilderness areas which is just

more adverse factors wildlife have to deal with.  So I agree with the pulling of permits as has been already set up

when original owners die.

Thanks.


